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As someone with a chronic pain condition, being able to vote by mail is critical for 

making sure my voice is heard in our democracy no matter what symptoms my body 

may be experiencing on Election Day. If I have a pain flare up, I would not be able to 

wait in line to cast my ballot in person. In addition, as a busy mother of a young 

daughter, vote by mail allows me to take part in our great democracy without having 

to worry about in impact to our already very full schedule. For me, and many many 

others like me, please preserve Oregon’s incredible vote by mail system. Thank you.  


